
 
 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Mendocino Railway 
06/25/2024 
 

RIVER FOX TRAIN UNVEILS EXCLUSIVE BLOOD ORANGE IPA IN COLLABORATION WITH BLUE 
NOTE BREWERY 

 
West Sacramento, CA – June 25, 2024 – River Fox Train is thrilled to announce the release of its 
new, exclusive beer – a 1 pint Blood Orange IPA, crafted in partnership with the renowned Blue 
Note Brewery in Woodland. This exciting new addition to our beverage offerings was officially 
launched on Friday, June 21, marking the beginning of a flavorful journey for our passengers and 
beer enthusiasts alike. 
 
The Blood Orange IPA is brewed and packaged by Blue Note Brewery, known for its exceptional 
craft beers. This collaboration brings together the expertise and creativity of both River Fox 
Train and Blue Note Brewery, resulting in a refreshing and bold IPA that captures the essence of 
summer with a zesty blood orange twist. 
 
“We are excited to partner with Blue Note Brewery to offer this Blood Orange IPA to our 
guests,” said Ted Fox, General Manager at River Fox Train. “Our goal is to enhance the 
experience for our passengers, and this specially brewed beer adds a unique and delicious 
element to our train rides.” 
 
Blue Note Brewery, located in the heart of Woodland, has built a reputation for crafting high-
quality beers that reflect the local flavor and culture. Their commitment to excellence and 
innovation made them the perfect partner for this project. The Blood Orange IPA is a testament 
to their brewing expertise, featuring a harmonious blend of hops and the vibrant citrus notes of 
blood orange. 
 
The new Blood Orange IPA is now available on all River Fox Train excursions. Passengers can look 
forward to savoring this refreshing beverage while enjoying the picturesque landscapes and 
unique experiences that River Fox Train is known for. 
 



For more information about the River Fox Train and its unforgettable rail adventures, visit 
www.riverfoxtrain.com or call 800) 866-1690. 

 
River Fox 
Built in 1911 by the Northern Electric Railway Company, the River Fox Train’s 10-mile track originally 
transported passengers in the Sacramento area. Electric passenger travel ended in 1941, but the line 
remained active with diesel freight, creating a link between the fertile farmlands of the Sacramento 
Valley and the rest of California. In 2003, Sierra Railroad merged with the Yolo Shortline, continuing 
freight and reviving passenger trains under the name of Sacramento River Train. Today, the line is 
known as the River Fox Train, a sister of the world-famous Skunk Train built in 1885. From events like 
our Railbike rides; relaxing beer and wine trains; and holiday-themed outings, passengers can enjoy 
activities while reveling in nostalgic railroad charm. 
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